
From: James Baker <Planning Potential>  
Sent: 29 April 2025 09:23 
To: Tony Young <Camden Council> 
Subject: RE: Advertisement Consent application - 2025/0632/A - 128 Albert Street 

Hi Tony, 

Thank you very much for your time yesterday. As discussed, please see attached 
updated drawing showing all reference to lighting removed, and an annotation 
confirming the signage to be non-illuminated. Distance between the signage and the 
building has also been included. 

I trust this is satisfactory, and I look forward to the receipt of decision. Any queries 
however please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards 
James 

 


